
 
Dear Parents/Guardian 
 
Please find attached guidance from DENI. Please also note that some of the 
information contained within this guidance has already been superseded by 
further announcements yesterday.  
 
You will also be aware that some public examinations have been cancelled 
including GCSEs in Mathematics and English. Examinations in Travel and 
Tourism and Applied Business have also been postponed.  BTEC/ Applied 
examinations may be rescheduled for later in the year, however, it is essential 
that coursework in these subjects is continued to be completed even during 
lockdown.  
The school will continue to provide remote learning until it reopens and we will 
update you as soon as we are made aware of the alternative processes to 
award qualifications at GCSE, AS, A2 and BTec/Applied level.   
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kevin Martin 
Principal 
 


